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FILE REF: CASE # V 17-5140 Patrick Cameron and Karyn Baum Variance

ISSUE:

Patrick Cameron and Karyn Baum, Applicants, Antonio and Everett Ortega, Ortega & Associates
Architects, Agents, request a variance of Chapter 7, Section 7.17.9.3.2, Height of Ordinance 2016-
9, the Sustainable Land Development Code (SLDC) to allow an 18 ft. flat roof two story residential
addition to exceed the 14 ft. height and single story restriction on a ridgeline. The property is
located at 3328 El Paseo within the Hyde Park Estates Subdivision. The site is zoned Residential
Community (RES-C1), within Section 9, Township 17 North, Range 10 East (Commission District
4).

Summary:

This case is being tabled to allow the applicant to address additional height requirements. This
request will go before the Santa Fe County Hearing Officer at the regularly scheduled meeting on
August 24, 2017.
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